The Tree Section
Town Hall Extension
Argyle Street

London WC1H SND

12% November 2019

Ref: 2019/5451/T

Dear Sir or Madam,
We have been informed of a proposal to fell the Alder tree in the back garden of 1 Lawford Road.

This is a fine surviving tree growing on the old east/west hedgerow line, which is emphasised at
intervals by mature trees, and now defines the boundary between back gardens.

Bearing in mind the environmental impact, the effects on biodiversity and wildlife, and the need to
preserve and nurture the trees we have, we urge the council to reject this proposal.

Yours sincerely,

orothy



